
 

 
January 27th, 2020 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, January 28th, Live Oak Street will be closed from the intersection at East Burton 
Street due to scheduled maintenance. Motorists are asked to travel alternate routes and 
use caution if it is necessary to drive in this area.  
 


